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kay, so last month’s entry here was noticed by only a few people, most of whom thought it 
was too late in April to have an April Fool’s piece.    Truth is, we didn’t know what was coming
this month.    This time, however, we can confidently tell you that next month’s issue will 
have all the usual, and a few special articles on the MacOS 8, formerly known as Copland 
and due next summer (yes, 1997) as well as something on Copland’s more timely cousin, 
Harmony, likely to appear sometime this fall.    Until then, write for ATPM!    Check out the 
Guidelines!

 


